
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BID: Pursuant to the Camden Rockport Schools District bid policy, we are
soliciting bids for the replacement of the Camden Rockport Elementary School Heating &
Cooling plant. Bids scheduled to be opened in public on 1-26-2024. Camden Rockport Schools
District has partnered with Energy Management Consultants, out of Portland, Me to manage
this project. Resolutions authorizing improvements to be purchased, via successful Bond vote
on: 11/17/2023

PROJECT CONTACT: Erik Rodstrom, PE, CEM, CMVP. Energy Management Consultants (EMC) 55
Industrial Way Portland, Me. 04103
EMAIL: erodstrom@emcinc-online.com

PROJECT INFO: For drawings and scope documentation please contact the aforementioned
email from EMC. EMC will be conducting onsite walk-throughs upon request. Brief scope
includes the removal of the existing heating/cooling plant (geothermal) and installing a new
chiller and boiler system including new piping, electrical modifications, and building automation
changes. The scope also includes a VRF system to be added to part of the school to provide
improved heating and cooling capabilities.

Proposals Due: 1/25/24
Proposals Opened: 1/26/24

ORIGINAL BOND ISSUER: Camden Rockport Schools District


